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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No.17 of 2024  

PENINSULA HARBOUR WALL EXCLUSION ZONE 

 

1. Mariners are advised that a 10-metre exclusion zone is in place along the length of the North 

East and partial length of the North West facing Peninsula car park walls. 

 

2. This inshore water area is closed to all craft, including mooring alongside the wall, ahead of 

wall repair works scheduled to begin in 2025. 

 

 
 

3. Cancel LNTM 14/2021. 

 

4. Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs, Recreational Sailing Organisations and 

Water Sports Associations should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to 

the Masters, or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

Ed Carter 

Weymouth Harbour Master 

17 December 2024 


